

# Thurgarton Parish Council

(Newark and Sherwood District Council)

Clerk: Mike Elliott + 19 Main Street + Keyworth + Notts + Tel 0115 937 6506

Email: [elliottnews@btconnect.com](mailto:elliottnews@btconnect.com)

## NOTICE OF MEETING

**A MEETING of the PARISH COUNCIL will take place on THURSDAY, JUNE 22, 2017, AND WILL BE HELD IN THE METHODIST CHURCH, TO START AT 7.30pm.**

The agenda for the Parish Council meeting is:

- 1] APOLOGIES
- 2] DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST
- 3] MINUTES FROM PREVIOUS MEETING HELD ON MAY 25, 2017 FOR APPROVAL
- 4] CLERK'S REPORT ON PREVIOUS MEETING BUSINESS
- 5] ITEMS FROM THE PUBLIC *THE MEETING NEEDS TO BE CLOSED DURING THIS ITEM AND NO DECISIONS MAY BE TAKEN DURING IT. LIMITED TO 15 MINUTES*
- 6] CORRESPONDENCE
- 7] PLANNING -- NEWARK & SHERWOOD DISTRICT COUNCIL APPLICATIONS AND DECISIONS
- 8] STRATEGY ROLES  
EMERGENCY MEASURES (NATALIE ROBINSON)  
HIGHWAYS AND BROADBAND (CHARLES DAY)  
VILLAGE ASSETS (ROGER ASTON)  
*Motion by Coun. R J Aston: : Given the poor acoustics and the difficulty that some have to hear what is being said at Parish Council meetings and the fact that the Parish Council has or will be taking responsibility for the Village Hall, it is resolved to hold future Parish Council meetings in the Village Hall.*  
Coun. Aston will report on a request from David Cook in regard to a request for a dog bin at the entrance to the lake footpath by the station.  
VILLAGE HALL (DAVID LEWIS)  
Item 1: The PC to vote on the principle of being the named member on the village hall lease as per the lease document.  
Item 2: The PC to vote on the principle of being named on the charities commission register for the purpose of the hall being a registered charity, thus replacing Annie Duquemin on the register.  
item 3: The PC to vote on appointing the TCA to oversee the general management and control of the village hall premises reporting into the PC.  
Item 4: The PC to vote on amalgamating the insurance of the village hall with the PC insurance policy.  
NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN (TINA TSOUKATOS)  
COMMUNICATION (TINA TSOUKATOS) AND KATIE CHAN  
Red Lion public house survey  
ENVIRONMENT (DENISE BRYANT)
- 9] FINANCE  
ACCOUNTS FOR PAYMENT
- 10] AGENDA ITEMS FOR NEXT MEETING JULY 27, 2017 (Parish meeting and annual meeting of parish council)  
*THE FOLLOWING ITEM WILL BE HELD IN PRIVATE SESSION*

*Mike Elliott*

Clerk to the Council  
June 15 2017